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The Coppice Primary School Newsletter 

 

Head Teacher’s News 

Classes for Next Year 
 

We are now in the position of being able to share with you the new classes for the 
next academic year.   
 
The class in brackets next to a teacher’s name will be the class they will receive in 
September. 
 
Y1  Miss Jones (RD), Miss Aston (RA), Miss Harris (RT) 
Y2  Miss Keight (1P), Mrs Ashforth (1T), Miss Allen (1H) 
Y3  Mr McGarry (2K), Miss Pugh (2CA), Miss Cooper (2A) 
Y4  Miss Willcox (3M), Miss Brown (3P), Miss Wells (3C) 
Y5  Mr Aspley-Davis (Mr A-D) (4AW), Ms Juneman (4B), Miss Pragnell (4VW) 
Y6  Mr Laight (5J), Miss Gatfield (5H) 
 
We have four new members of staff joining us in September. We have seen all the 
new appointments teach and are confident regarding the quality of their teaching.  
 
Miss Jones was a student with us this year therefore we have had plenty of 
opportunity to view her practise. 
 
Mr Aspley-Davis (Mr A-D) is a teacher of some years standing from a middle 
school background. 
 
Miss Pragnell is a teacher of considerable experience who has been appointed as 
Year 5 Leader this year. 
 
Mrs Bond is a teacher who is relocating from East Anglia and she will be taking a 
Reception class.  Parents of Reception children will find out who their class 
teacher will be at their Open Evening on 20th June. 
  
Miss Aston has been promoted to Year 1 Leader from September, as has Miss 
Willcox to Year 4 Leader and Miss Gatfield to Year 6 Leader. 
 
We have now appointed Mrs Woodyatt as our own ‘in-house’ EWO (Education 
Welfare Officer) to support with attendance alongside Mr Hutt. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Perry for covering this year (I’m 
sure we’ll see her again) and Miss Townsend for stepping into the breach. Both 
have been a fantastic addition to Year 1 this year. 
 
 Finally, we would like to wish Miss Hunt every success for the future, and thank 
her for all of her help and support over the years. She has decided to leave us at 
the end of term to gain more experience with teaching Infant children. 
 
 
 

 

 

   

RA- Abigail C 

RT- Caitlyn H 
RD- Poppy H 
1T- Phoebe R 
1H- Amy G 
2A- Kyla P 
2K-Elsa P & Mrs Croft! 
3M- Sasha W 
3C-Jessica F, Izzy F 
4VW- All of the class 
for a super start back 
after half term. 
4B- All of 4B! 
5H- Tom L & Daniel S 
5J- Coden M 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The theme for next 
week will be: 
“Gratitude”. 

Star of the week 

 

 
Week ending 15.06.18 
 
1st  183 Eagles 
2nd 169 Owls 
3rd 103 Falcons 
4th 81 Hawks  

Team Points 

Assembly theme 



 
 
 

 
Highest Weekly Attendance w/b 4.6.18 
Congratulations to RT (98%) and 3C (99.3%) for having the 
highest attendance in KS1 and KS2 respectively.  
Punctuality Award:   KS1: RD KS2:  5J 
 
 
 
If your child is absent from school, please let us know by 
phoning 01564 826709, texting 01564 432005 or emailing 

office@coppice.worcs.sch.uk before 8.30am on the day (please avoid sending in letters except when 
supplying evidence of medical appointments).   It is important you give us the reason for the absence so 
that we can monitor any potential outbreak of illness and also so that we are able to record it accurately 
on the register.  Any absences that remain unexplained after two weeks will be marked as unauthorised.  
Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation. 
 

% attendance 1.9.17-4.6.18 

RD  95.1 RT 94.5 RA 95.3 

1H 96.4 1T 95.7 1P 96.9 

2K 97.6 2CA 94.8 2A 93.6 

3C 97.2 3M 97.4 3P 95.8 

4VW 95.6 4B 97.3 4AW 94.8 

5H 94.0 5J 96.1 Whole 
School 
95.7% 

6L 93.7 6G 96.6 

 

 
“On Monday Year 4 went to a tri-golf tournament with 5 other schools. They progressed round six mini 
games, being coached by teenage students. In every activity green = 1 point, blue = 5 points and yellow = 
10 points. In the end The Coppice scored 800 points and came back with silver medals. They all really 
enjoyed it and had lots of good comments”. Thank you to Chloe for writing up this report. 
  
 
 
We are so proud of all the children who completed the 'Phonics Olympics' this week! They all tried their 
best to spot 'special friends', use their 'Fred talk' and have enjoyed the different activities.  
We really appreciate your efforts in ensuring your child has been here this week, despite various illnesses.   
Once the National pass mark has been released, parents will be informed of their child's results. 
Thank you for all your support to help your child to become a happy and confident reader. 

 

                                                

Attendance and Punctuality 

Last week at The Coppice 

This week‘s Year 1 Phonics Screening 



 
 
              

         

Tuesday 19th June Year 1 Sports Day    1.30-3pm- Please refer to last week’s newsletter for arrangements. 
Please note there is no onsite parking for this event except for holders of blue disabled badges. There will 
be a plant pot sale after the sports day. Pots are £1 and will be sold outside the Year 1 classrooms. 
Tuesday 19th June 5.30 – Y6 Malvern residential meeting- in 6L classroom. 
Wednesday 20th June- 6.00-7.00pm – Reception intake meeting (for parents of children joining Reception 
in September 2018). 
Tuesday 26th & Wednesday 27th June 7pm Year 5&6 Drama club production of “Pirates of The Curry Bean”. 

 
 
Friday 29th June - Armed Forces Day, details to follow. 
Friday 6th July 5-8pm – PTA Summer Revel- World Cup themed. 
Tuesday 10th July 1.30pm – Parent Forum meeting.  
 
 
 
 
Do you have any spare bottles of nail varnish that you no longer use? Would you be willing to bring them 
into school for use in art projects in the Thrive room? If so please drop them off at the school office.  Thank 
you. 
 
 
 
 
School website-  http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/ 

Newsletter- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/main-school-newsletter-and-nursery-newsletter/ 
PTA- https://www.pta-events.co.uk/coppice/#.Wv1BYDQvypo 
Calendar- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/calendar/ 
Suggestions box- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/suggestion-box/ 
Official Facebook page- https://www.facebook.com/coppiceps/ 
 
 
              

              

 
 

 

 

Request from Mrs Small 

Our website links 

Tickets are available on Parent Pay and you can order as many or as 
few as you wish. Price is £2 per ticket. Just order your tickets online 
and we will deliver them to the classrooms. 
 
 This production is for anyone who would like to come along and 
watch, not just the Drama Club parents. It is suitable for KS2 children so 
it will be assigned to all children from Y3-Y6 on Parent Pay.   
Please note this is an evening production and you only need to buy 
tickets if you wish to come. 
 

Coming up at The Coppice 
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